Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship

“The proof of love is in the works. Where love exists, it works great things. But when it ceases to act, it ceases to exist.”
Pope St. Gregory the Great

Dates to remember....
Wednesday, March 14, 8am to 3pm --- join us in the technology lab and get your students enrolled! Mrs. Buchmann
from the enroliment office will be here to answer questions from 8-9am.

In case you haven't had a chance to buy or have already gone through your first boxes, the St. Augustine Daisy and
Brownie Girl Scouts are here to help. On Friday, March 16 the scouts will be selling all eight varieties of cookies after
school in the parking lot. Grab a box to munch on before you hit the Blue Moon Sale. Want to order cookies, but aren't
able to be there Friday? Email Maureen Yanik, mayanik@hotmail.com, and she will take your order for delivery. Thank
you for supporting the St. Augustine Girl Scouts.

A Dollar for Denim Day will be held on March 21 in support of a Girl Scout Silver Award Project. A group of 8t grade
Girl Scouts are working on boosting school spirit by hanging brand new, all-inclusive sports banner in the gymnasium.

Celebrating the Feast of St. Joseph
March 19 is the Feast of St. Joseph. We are partnering with Samaritas, a foster care organization in Kalamazoo, to
celebrate the day. A St. Joseph altar is present in the foyer. We ask students to bring in one new book, at their reading
and interest level, for the children in foster care. Next Monday we will meet in school families to celebrate Jesus’ foster
father and pray for families that serve foster children in our area.

Thank you
Thank you Salma Gamsho for delicious brownies. Thank you to the Otting family for hot cider packets.

School Spiritwear

A few parents have asked about purchasing the grey, % zip pullovers with the school logo. These pullovers are worn
by school staff. We now make them available to you for $35. You can order ladies or men’s, sizes S, M, L, XL. Let the
school office know if you would like to order a grey pullover with logo — adults only.

Once in a Blue Moon Garage Sale!
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084eaca82aa3fd4-blue1
There is still time to sign up to help with the Blue Moon Sale. We need you!!!

We're off to see the wizard....
The Hackett Catholic Prep theatre department will be presenting The Wizard of Oz! There are a number of St.
Augustine alum and current students in the production. Performances are March 16, 17, 23, and 24 at 7 in the
evening. There is a matinee performance on Saturday, March 17 at 2 p.m. Tickets are on sale for the general public
at https://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/3326669 We hope to see many of our St. Augustine families in the
audience!

2018-2019 School Year
Can you believe it? It's that time of year! When you are ready, please head to our website and start the enroliment
process for 2018-2019.
http://www.csgk.org/Default.asp?PN=Pages&SubP=Level1&DivisionID=%27 %27 &DepartmentlD=%27 %27 &SubDepar
tmentID=%27%27&PagelD=%2725229%27

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship.
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